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From October 3 through November 3, 2022, the Division of TennCare held a public notice and 
comment period on the agency’s draft TennCare Quality Strategy.  Members of the public were 
invited to offer feedback on the draft document, and comments received were reviewed and 
considered before the document was finalized. 
 
The Quality Strategy is required by federal regulation (42 C.F.R. Part 438, subpart E) and is used 
to assess and improve the quality of managed care services offered within the state.  Today, 
TennCare submitted the finalized version of its 2022 Quality Strategy to the Centers for Medicare 
and Medicaid Services (CMS).   
 
The finalized version of the document may be viewed online at 
https://www.tn.gov/content/dam/tn/tenncare/documents2/2022QualityStrategy.pdf. 
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